
Fulton Safety Committee report – March 9, 2016 
(Submitted by Dave Delvoye.) 

 
Crime reports 

 

February 15  Between 5:25 p.m. and 7:15 a.m., an unknown suspect entered a garage on the 5200 block 

of Ewing through the overhead door and took unlisted items from the vehicles which were parked inside. 

 

February 15  Between 8:30 p.m. and 10 a.m., an unknown suspect entered an unlocked vehicle which 

was parked on the street on the 5000 block of Penn and took a bag from the floor of the back seat, but left 

the contents behind.  

 

February 17  At about 10:20 a.m., officers responded to a burglary at a home on the 5000 block of 

Vincent.  Suspect(s) had fled and were gone when police arrived.  The scene was processed for evidence. 

 

February 23  Between 5:45 and 5:50 p.m., a theft from motor vehicle occurred on the 5000 block of 

Beard. 
 

 

The Fulton Safety Committee will meet on Tuesday, March 29, at 7 p.m. at Lutheran Church of the 

Good Shepherd, 4801 France Ave.  (Use the entrance from the parking lot.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


